
           PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, JUNE 21, 2022, AT 6:00 p.m. (or at such time as other 

public hearings are concluded), IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 301 UNIVERSITY RIDGE, GREENVILLE, SC, 29601, 

TO CONSIDER THE MILLAGE REQUEST BY THE SOUTH GREENVILLE FIRE DISTRICT FOR THE 2023 TAX YEAR.  

 

THE SOUTH GREENVILLE BOARD OF FIRE CONTROL, PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS OF S.C. CODE ANN. 

SECTION 6-11-275, AS AMENDED, HAS REQUESTED GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL APPROVE AN AD 

VALOREM PROPERTY TAX INCREASE OF TWO AND FOUR-TENTHS (2.4) MILLS BRINGING THE TOTAL 

MILLAGE FOR OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE TO FORTY-TWO AND FIVE-TENTHS (42.5) MILLS FOR THE 

SOUTH GREENVILLE FIRE DISTRICT, WHICH CONSISTS OF OPERATING MILLAGE ALLOWABLE (CPI AND 

POPULATION GROWTH) FOR FY2022-2023 PURSUANT TO S.C. CODE § 6-1-320(A)(1).   

 

Willis Meadows, Chairman 
Greenville County Council 

 
 
 
ADVERTISE:  Saturday, June 4, 2022 
 


